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SUBJECT: Amendment Request for License #37-28775-01 

Licensing Assistance Team 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I would like to make an amendment request to license # 37-28775-01, docket # 030-32866 for which the 
name of the primary Radiation Safety Officer should be changed from Greg DiPuppo to John Erick Huber.  

Mr. Huber has sufficient training via coursework and experience.  Mr. Huber has adequate practical 
training on the Troxler gauge and is considered fully competent and experienced to operate and test it.   
Additionally, the proposed RSO has successfully completed one of the training courses described in 
Criteria in the section entitled ‘Individual(s) Responsible for Radiation Safety Program and Their Training 
and Experience – Radiation Safety Officer’ in NUREG-1556, Vol. 1, Rev. 1, ‘Consolidated Guidance about 
Materials Licenses: Program – Specific Guidance about Portable Gauge Licenses,’ dated November 2001. 

Thank you for your time and consideration on the amendment request. 

Sincerely, 

Greg DiPuppo, CIH, CSP 
Chief, SOH 
USACE – North Atlantic Division 


